
Good Faith Estimate

You have the right to receive a Good Faith
Estimate detailing the cost of your medical

care if you're uninsured or not using
insurance. Providers must give this estimate

at least 1 business day before services. If
your bill exceeds the estimate by $400 or
more, you can dispute it. Keep a copy of

your estimate. For more information, visit
www.cms.gov/nosurprises.

http://www.cms.gov/nosurprises

